
                                                              

 

Annual Notification of FERPA Rights 

The Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) is a federal law that gives parents the right to 

have access to their children’s education records, the right to seek to have the records amended, and 

the right to have some control over the disclosure of personally identifiable information from the 

education records. A school must annually notify parents of their rights under FERPA. 34 CFR 99.37.  

 

Schools are required to provide the notice by *“any means that are reasonably likely to inform parents 

of their rights. These means could include publication in a school activities calendar, newsletter, student 

handbook, or on a school’s website.”1 

 

Go to the following website for the U.S. Dept. of Education’s  FERPA Model Notification of Rights for 

Elementary & Secondary Schools. https://studentprivacy.ed.gov/resources/ferpa-model-notification-

rights-elementary-secondary-schools 

 

 
1    A Prent Guide to the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA)        
https://studentprivacy.ed.gov/sites/default/files/resource_document/file/A%20parent%20guide%20to%20ferpa_
508.pdf 
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